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21 May 2025  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As you’ll be aware from my previous correspondence, the Department for Work and 
Pensions announced that they are extending the Household Support Fund for a further year. 
This funding is limited and can only be used in this funding period of 1 April 2025 to 31 

March 2026 to support households with essential costs. 
 
This May Half Term, if you’re registered with Staffordshire County Council for FSMs, they 
will be providing each individual eligible child with an eVoucher for £20.  
 
To be eligible the child must meet the criteria listed below and attend a Staffordshire 
education setting: 

• In receipt of benefits-related Free School Meals  

• In receipt of Universal Infant Free School Meals but will be eligible for benefits-related 
Free School Meals 

• Children receiving Think2 or Early Years Pupil Premium funding  
 

If you have not received an email with your voucher by 5.00pm on the Thursday 
22 May 2025, or have issues accessing the voucher, please contact 
yourfamilyhub@staffordshire.gov.uk directly. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Cleary 
Assistant Principal 
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